
             

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support since the start of the new school 

year.  I know that some of you had concerns and were anxious about your child/children returning to 

school after such a long break.  We are so proud of how well our children have settled back into the 

routines here at school.  They are a credit to you! 

To order to communicate with you about what is happening at school, we use email so can you please 

ensure that you have given us an up to date email address and that you check this regularly.  We use 

Tapestry in EYFS and Marvellous Me from Year 1 to share messages and rewards so please make sure 

you have signed up for this too. We also post on Twitter.  You do not need to have a Twitter account 

yourself to access this.  Simply type in the Twitter handle @ParkstoneP and you will be able to see all 

our tweets.  You can also find information on our school website www.parkstoneprimary.co.uk 

On the reverse of this letter is a ‘Curriculum Map’ which gives you information about what your child 

will be learning this term.  We hope you find this useful. 

Finally, if you have any queries, suggestions or concerns and would like to speak to me or a member 

of the Senior Leadership team, please do not hesitate to ring the school. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Stow (EYFS and Key Stage 1 Leader) 
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